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March 11, 2022 
 
City of Northville 
Donna Tinberg, Planning Commission Chair 
215 W. Main Street 
Northville, MI 48167 
 
 
Re: Hunter Pasteur Homes  
 
Dear Ms. Tinberg, 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend Hunter Pasteur Homes, specifically Randy Wertheimer and his team, for 
their proposed development project in the City of Northville. 
 
Hunter Pasteur Homes recently developed the Stonegate Subdivision in Orion Township. Stonegate is a 
single-family home community located at the southeastern limits of Orion Township. It was a very 
challenging site for a multitude of reasons, that Randy and his team were able to successfully overcome 
to produce a truly superb residential addition to the Township.  Most recently, the Lake Orion 
Superintendent purchased a home in this community and could not be happier with his decision! 
 
Randy and his team have displayed reliability and honesty in their partnership with the Township on this 
development project. As I am sure you can agree, such integrity is important to a municipality, especially 
when developments and redevelopments are concerned. 
 
Should you desire more specific information about Hunter Pasteur Homes, please do not hesitate to 
contact me, or other members of my team here at Orion Township. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Barnett 
Township Supervisor 
 
 


